
P4 Newsletter
WELCOME BACK!

Our final term P4! It is shaping up to
be a busy term with lots of

interesting learning and tons of fun
things to do along the way.

NEWS

LITERACY AND
NUMERACY

LEARNING

MOVING
FORWARD

Our new topic will centre
around ‘The Postal Services’
and will incorporate other
areas of the curriculum

including literacy, numeracy
and social subjects.

In French we are looking at
how to say school bag and
stationary items in French.

We will be continuing with
the National Improvement

in Writing programme
which has been a huge

success this year.
In Numeracy we will be

looking at Time and Money.

Due to changes in other
parts of our day, P.E is

now moving to
Wednesdays and

Thursdays (Thursday
TBC). Please bring a full
kit with you on these
days and cover up or
remove any earrings.

Homework will formally begin again next week (Monday  28
April).

th

School holiday and Inset day - Monday 5  and Tuesday 6  May th th

Masked Performer - Friday 9  Mayth

Pupil Progress Evening - Wednesday 14  Mayth

World of Work week - Monday 26  - Friday 30  May.th th

Next Hillhead HUG - Thursday 29  May, 3-4 pmth

Sports Day - Friday 6  Juneth
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